
Regional Subdivision 
and Development 

Appeal Board  

Volunteer 

Opportunity 

The Village of Stirling is looking for volunteers to join 
the Regional Subdivision and Development Appeal 

Board 

• Members are appointed by Village Council for either a
2 or 3 year term. 

• A person appointed to the Board must successfully complete
training in accordance with Municipal Government Act (training

will be provided). 
• Hearings are held on an as-needed basis with remuneration for

time and expenses related to board participation. 
• The Board serves as an intermunicipal subdivision and

• development appeal board and members may be requested to
participate in appeals outside of the Village of Stirling. 

• Members must not be a current member of a municipal planning
commission. 

For questions or further information, interested 
persons contact Raeanne Keer at the 

Oldman River Regional Services Commission at 
admin@orrsc.com or 403-329-1344  




